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DEC 2 gra
.

Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 60525

; Reference: D. P. IIall, IPCo letter to R. L. Spessard, NRC, dated November 10, 1982

Gentlemen:

This letter confirms the meeting on November 18, 1982, and telephone conversa-
tion on November 19, 1982, between Mr. D. W. Hayes of this office and
Mr. D. P. IIall of your staff regarding the reference above and our concurrence
in a partial release of work addressed in our Confirmatory Action Letter to
you dated September 1, 1982, (Stop Work Action 016). The scope of this partial
release is limited to the 467 electrical conduits awaiting final construction
walk down and QC inspection. Our concurrence is based on your Recovery Plan
for electrical conduit dated November 11, 1982, wherein it is stated that you
will notify us upon completion of the first 100 electrical conduit travelers.
At that time we will perform a detailed inspection of all or selected portions
of the work prior to releasing additional work.

.

This letter also confirms that NRC concurrence is not required in the matters
associated with Training and Verification Team Recovery Plans. We will examine
your actions in those areas during routine inspections.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning these matters.

Sincerely,

W6Fffinal' sign:dbyR.L.Spessard"
R. L. Spessard, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Karen Borgstadt, Office of
Assistant Attorney General

Gary N. Wright, Manager,
Nuclear Facility Safety

Randall L. Plant, Prairie'

Alliance
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